Good morning,

RE: 9 Arkwright Road, London, NW3 6AB

Please accept this email as notification that we are planning to remove a cypress hedge on the rear boundary of No
9 in order to accommodate new tree planting and landscaping.

It is in very poor condition and does not warrant retention.
Please advise if you are ok with this.

Warks are scheduled for Monday 18" April 2016.

Regards,

Edward Radziwillowicz
Treecare (Arboricultural Specialists) Ltd



